\Wﬁ E?glrtnhtatmn H IQA NeWS

and Quality
Authority

An tldards Um Fhaisnéis
aqus Cdiliocht Slainte

Data protection reminder — May 2018

Stay in touch with the latest news from
HIQA

As the EU data protection deadline draws near, we are reminding our readers that you
will need to actively opt in to continue receiving HIQA News and other news updates from
us

Even if you have only recently subscribed through our website or our HIQA News site, we
would ask you to click the button below to continue receiving our news updates

Opt in or opt out here

We will shortly only be able to send our updates to those of you who have confirmed by
using the opt in or out steps that you wish to continue to receive our newsletters.

If you chose not to subscribe on this occasion, you can sign up at any time in the future
through our website

With best wishes,

The HIQA News team
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